From: Robert Bingham, Electric Marketing

Sent: 05 December 2018 13:18 **To:** Whittingham, Gideon

Cc: Olad, Awale (Councillor)

Subject: 13-15 John's Mews 2017/4302/P

Dear Mr Whittingham

I understand that it is now suggested that this application be put before the Members' Briefing Committee and dealt with under delegated powers.

I do not believe that this is appropriate as there are objections to this application from the owners of every property adjoining 13/15 Johns Mews.

We remain concerned that the proposed excavation of a basement adjacent to our 250-year-old listed building has the potential to cause significant damage to our property and we object to the proposed works to the party wall our building at the ohn Street shares with 15 Johns Mews.

Given the above, I believe that the application should be put back before the Planning Committee so that the Committee are able to consider our objections.

Yours sincerely,

Robert Bingham



This e-mail may contain information which is confidential, legally privileged and/or copyright protected. This e-mail is intended for the addressee only. If you receive this in error, please contact the sender and delete the material from your computer. See our new Privacy Notice here which tells you how we store and process the data we hold about you and residents.

This e-mail may contain information which is confidential, legally privileged and/or copyright protected. This e-mail is intended for the addressee only. If you receive this in error, please contact the sender and delete the material from your computer. See our new Privacy Notice here which tells you how we store and process the data we hold about you and residents.